
 

 
 

 

TO: National Executive Committee  

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants  

 All Employees  

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant  

 

DATE: April 1, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Partnership with Veteran Debt Assistance  

 

I am pleased to announce that Veteran Debt Assistance is continuing their partnership with a 

generous donation of $60,000 to support our mission. Based in Chicago, the company empowers 

veterans and their families by bridging the gap to economic stability and ensuring those who have 

served our country achieve the financial freedom they deserve. 

 

As part of their partnership, Veteran Debt Assistance will sponsor the 2025 DAV Patriot Boot Camp 

networking events and national convention seminars. In addition, they will be participating in the 

Homeless Stand Down at National Headquarters this fall. Through its commitment, Veteran Debt 

Assistance aims to improve the lives of veterans by standing with DAV and promoting our mission to 

those they serve. 

 

We are grateful for Veteran Debt Assistance’s commitment to DAV and our members. For more 

information, contact partners@dav.org or visit veterandebtassistance.org.  

 

Thank you for all you do to support America’s veterans.  

 

 

 

 

 

Barry A. Jesinoski 

National Adjutant 
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